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A conference for singles 

planned at WLU March 22-23 

The Roman Catholic community at Wilfrid Laurier University will

hold a conference for single people March 22-23, under the theme

Seasons of your Life: There is a season for everything--a time for

building...

Kathy Zettel, Catholic chaplain at the university, said the

two-day event will examine a number of issues relevant to single

people, including their relationships with family members, friends,

and the church.

"We will reflect on our experience and situtation as singles

in the 80s," Zettel said. "We want to say, 'It's okay to be single.'"

A resource person for the conference, which will be limited to

150 participants, will be Rae Struthers, a Cambridge adult educator

and psychotherapist.

The session will start Friday at 7:30 p.m. in the Paul Martin

Centre at Laurier and end at 6 p.m. the next day, with an informal

social time to follow. Singles between 18 and 40 are invited to

attend. The cost is $15, which includes a lunch.
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